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To: Public Safety Officials
Date: September 24, 2019
From: David Lawson, Director

" RE: Aerial Application
Norfolk County Towns — Dedham, Franlklin, Westwood

This is to notify you that the Norfolk County Mosquito Control District and its
contracted helicopter company, JBI Helicopter Services, Inc., will be conducting
aerial larvicide applications in the towns of Dedham, Franklin and Westwood,
on Wednesday, September 25 taking approximately two (2) hours beginning
around 7:00 am. Landing/loading sites for the application are located at the .
Town of Franklin Recycling Center at 455 Beaver Street and in Norwood at the
old town dump off of Winter Street.

We will be using one helicopter to treat 140 acres of wetlands, The district will
contact you first thing in in the morning.

Below is a brief description of the helicopter to help you confirm their presence if
residents call. -

Bell Jet Ranger #N445]B  Blue/ Yellow /Silver
Thank you for your cooperation. Please pass this notice on to all shifts.

Further questions? Call the office at 781-762-3681 or see our map that is
included indicating targeted wetlands




